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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Regarding the application for housing on Brooklands Farmland I strongly object to this proposal.  The amount of 
housing planned will place an enormous burden on our water and sewage system, traffic flow (involving more 
pollution), possible flooding and a loss of countryside, wild life and agricultutural land. 
 
We already have unacceptable amounts of sewage dumped into our sea and rivers - this can only worsen with more 
housing.  Getting a doctor's or dentist's appointment is dire now - again this will only get worse.  I would like to know if 
you have commited to the inclusion of the appropriate amount of infrastructure within the proposal?  Any new housing 
development needs to include adequate water/sewage facilities, traffic control, doctors, dentists, schools, shops, 
bus/train services and open space/play areas for children and adults alike. 
 
I do hope that you will take on board the detrimental effect this would have on the character and community of 
Whitstable. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Jenny Koukoulis 
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